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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

May 11, 2021 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Dale Ward, Ron Dorsey 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Gary Lowder 

Larry Milano 

Demar Huntley 

 

Council Members Absent: 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the public hearing for input on off-street parking at Holly Place. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Lowder was told by a resident at Holly Place that she would prefer 60 degree parking. 

 

Ron Dorsey expressed concerns about large rocks that may block new parking and grass 

around those rocks. He noted trees may warrant removal, and estimated 12-13 vehicles 

park there. He suggested 90-degree parking could be difficult for him and said he 

preferred 60 or 45-degree parking angled toward Cedar St. 

 

Harwood closed the May 11, 2021 public hearing.  

 

Minutes approved June 8, 2021. 


